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This is a busy times of year for staff as the 2017-18 school year has come to a close. Congratulations 
to the Class of 2018! 

● Rockridge Academy 
● Area Learning Center 
● East High School 
● AEO 
● Denfeld High School 

 

Dress Code Policy 

I will be asking the student handbook committee that meets annually to put together a team of 
students, parents, and educators next fall to review the current policy around dress code.  The team 
will make recommendations on any changes for the student handbook. 

 

Principal Evaluations 

● I will be meeting with each principal to complete their annual principal evaluation.  I meet 
with each principal in the fall, winter and spring to review their professional goals and 
student outcome data as part of the ISD 709 Principal Growth and Evaluation Plan.  

 

Transition of new Asst. Superintendent 

● I met with the new Asst. Superintendent last week to share the work accomplished in the 
last three years, as well as work in progress to ensure an effective transition.  We are also 
meeting with DFT leadership as a meet and greet this week to share what is going well in ISD 
709 and ensure sustainability. 

 

 

 

 


